
Minutes of the Alloway Township Environmental Commission 

September 11, 2017 

 

   Attendees: Joe Mahar, Craig Kane, Frank Ponti, Renee Waters 

   Absent: Chris Gilbert, Autumn Angelus 

   Meeting called to order at 7:37pm. 

   Minutes of the July meeting were approved. 

   Mahar announced the resignation of Amanda Pierce from the 

Environmental Committee.  Reminder given to keep an eye out for the 

allium leaf miner, photo of saddle-back caterpillar discussed.   

   Discuss application before the planning board for a D variance, Lower, 52 

Pleasant Hill Road.   

   Review Environmental Resource Inventory (ERI).  Renee will check with 

ANJEC for latest information that may be required or useful.  Discussion 

regarding changes to the text of the ERI.  Frank said he thought leaving the 

professionally prepared text as is would be wise.  After discussion, all 

agreed.  Any text changes will be an addendum.  At the next meeting the 

focus will be on maps included in the ERI. 

   Meeting adjourned at 10:00pm 


